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Honor Bank Contributes $1000 to Bear Lake Food Pantry 

 

Bear Lake, MI, December 8, 2020 – Honor Bank is proud to announce a contribution of 

$1000 to the Bear Lake Food Pantry in Manistee County. A community collaboration between 

the Bear Lake Methodist Church and Bear Lake Community Services, the Bear Lake Food Pantry 

works to meet the critical needs of food insecure families in Manistee County. Honor Bank 

President Norm Plumstead shared, “we are so grateful to be in a position to play a small role in 

meeting the needs of food insecure families in Manistee County.”   

 

Pictured in photo, L to R 

Alyssa Waldo, Bear Lake Branch Manager 

Erin Bair, Director of Bear Lake Community Services 

 

About Honor Bank 

Honor Bank has been serving businesses and people in northwest Michigan since 1917, with 

offices in Bear Lake, Benzonia, Buckley, Copemish, Honor, Lake Ann, and two in Traverse City. 

For more information, visit myhonorbank.com, or follow Honor Bank on Facebook, LinkedIn, 

and Twitter. Member FDIC. 
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